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Dear Roshni, 
 
Freedom of information request –  
 
Further to your recent request for information held by King’s College London, I am 
writing to confirm that some of the requested information is held by the university 
and a copy is enclosed with this letter. 
 
Your request 
 
We received your information request on 02/03/2015 and have treated it as a 
request for information made under Section 1(1) of the Act. 
  
You requested the following information: 
 

• The number of applicants for B740, adult nursing during the 2014/15 
admissions cycle 

• The number of applicants who were given an offer for B740, adult nursing 
during the 2013/14 admissions cycle 
 

Our response 
 
We are unable to provide admission statistics for active cycles and therefore cannot 
provide information about 2014/15 applications. 
 
510 applicants received an offer for B740, adult nursing for the 2013/14 admissions 
cycle. 
 
This completes the university’s response to your information request. 
 
Your right to complain 
 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your 
information request or feel that it has not been properly handled you have the right 
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to complain or request a review of our decision by contacting the Legal Compliance 
Manager within 60 days of the date of this letter.  
 
Further information about our internal complaints procedure is available at the link 
below: 
 
http://www.kcl.ac.uk/college/policyzone/assets/files/governance_and_legal/Freed
om_of_Information_Policy_updated_Oct_%202011.pdf  
 
In the event that you are not content with the outcome of your complaint you may 
apply to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally the Information 
Commissioner cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the internal 
complaints procedure provided by King’s College London. 
 
The Information Commissioner can be contacted at the following address: 
 
The Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Gail Laughlan  
Legal Compliance Officer 
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